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From: PUCO Dept. of Transportation <mcregistration@puco.chio.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 10:09 AM
To: Puco Docketing

Subject: 19-0180 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0mQSSL:ref ]
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COMMENT:

Closing the railroad crossing at Franklin St in Lewis Center would create
tremendous safety and traffic problems. EMS couldn't get to the other side
of the village quickly. Franklin St is used as a path to get to the park by
people, especially children. It would be unsafe to close this crossing.

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and
thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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From: Tina Holbert {mcregistration@puco.ohio.gov]

Sent: 5/25/2021 8:42 AM

To: tina.holbert@puco.ohio.gov; jill.henry@puco.ohio.gov
Subject: 19-0180 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0mQSSL:ref ]

. Public Utilities
Ohlo Commission

WEB PUBLIC COMMENT

DOCKETING CASE NO: 19-0180
CASE ID: 00691034

CASE ORIGIN: Web

NAME:

EMAIL:

HOME PHONE:

PHONE:

ZIP:

COMPANY:
USDOT#:
CROSSING ID:

COMMENT:

Closing the railroad crossing at Franklin St in Lewis Center would create
tremendous safety and traffic problems. EMS couldn't get to the other side
of the village quickly. Franklin St is used as a path to get to the park by
people, especially children. It would be unsafe to close this crossing.

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and
thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.



